
Greeley Liquor Licensing Authority 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Pursuant to the laws of the State of Colorado and the City of Greeley, Blue Mug Coffee Bar 
LLC, dba Out of the Blue, applied for a new Hotel/Restaurant Liquor License proposed to be 
located at 4111 Centerplace Drive, Unit D. 
 
The Greeley Liquor Licensing Authority will hold a virtual public hearing on said application 
on Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 3:30 p.m. at which time any parties in interest may 
be heard.  The public can view and participate in this remote meeting via the City’s YouTube 
page: 
 

www.youtube.com/CityofGreeley  
 
To submit comments or questions to be read into the record during the remote hearing, 
please either email the City Clerk’s Office on or before Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 5:00 
p.m.: 

cityclerk@greeleygov.com  
 

or in writing via US postal mail to be received no later than Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 
5:00 p.m.: 
 

Greeley Liquor Licensing Authority 
1000 10th Street 

Greeley, CO 80631 
 

Dated this 30th day of November, 2021. 
 

        
________________________________ 
Anissa Hollingshead, City Clerk 
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